
N E W S L E T T E R 
Friday 8th October 2021 

DUDLEY NEWS 

 

JUST ONE TREE DAY 

A reminder that next week, Dudley Infant Academy has signed up to join the global event,  ‘Just One Tree’ on 

Friday 15th October.  On this day children are invited to wear a green item of clothing to school and bring in a 

suggested donation of £1 which will be given to the Just One Tree foundation.   

 

PROSPECTIVE PARENT VISITS 

The Academy will be holding its open days for prospective parents on Tuesday 23rd November and Thursday  

25th November at 10am and on Wednesday 24th November at 6.30pm.  If you or a friend have a child due to 

start next September then please visit the Academy website to register your interest.   

https://www.dudleyinfantacademy.org.uk/ 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 

We know this seems a little early but, Parents of Dudley (POD) have organised for the children to design 

Christmas cards in their class next week.  The children will then bring their design home with an information 

leaflet for you to decide if you would like to order some packs to send this Christmas.  All funds raised will 

support POD to provide extra curricular activities and resources for the children.   

 
Designs created and sent home to parents by: Friday 15th October 

Parents return orders & Payment by: Friday 22nd October 
IQ Collect all orders by: Friday 5th November 

All orders are delivered by latest: Friday 10th December 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Parents/carers of children in year 2 will need to do an online application for a Junior school place for their son/

daughter.  This is done via East Sussex County Council School admissions.  All applications must be made by 

15th January 20222.  The web address with information and online application is  

https://new.eastsussex.gov.uk/education-learning/schools/admissions 

 

VACANCY 

There will shortly be a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor at Dudley.  Full details will be posted soon on the  

University of Brighton Academies Trust website.  If you are interested please visit the website next week for 

further information.    https://careers.brightonacademiestrust.org.uk/ 

 

INSET DAY  

A reminder that Friday 22nd October is an Inset Day here at Dudley.  All staff will be undertaking curriculum 

training and our academy will be shut to all children.  The end of Term 1 will be Thursday 21st October.   

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE  

Well done to the children that completed the Summer Reading Challenge.  We are pleased to share with you 

that certificates will be arriving on the 11th October and we look forward to presenting these to children in 

assembly before the end of term.   



Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Another busy week passes by here at Dudley and the children continue to impress us 

with their attitudes to their learning.  

 Have a great weekend  and thank you for your continued support of Dudley Infant 

Academy.  

Mr Maclean, Mrs Luke & The Dudley Team  

     

 

DUDLEY DATES  

2021/2022 

Term 1: Monday 6th Sept  -  Thursday 21st Oct 

Fri 15th October  -  Just one Tree day 

Thurs 21st October  -  POD Cake Sale 

INSET Day  -  Friday 22nd Oct 

Term 2:  Monday 1st Nov  - Thursday 16th Dec 

Fri 12th Nov  -  Jar Mufti 

Fri 3rd Dec  -  Chocolate Mufti 

Mon 15th Nov  -  Book Fair 

Sat 11th Dec  -  Christmas Fayre 

INSET DAY  -  Friday 17th Dec 

 

More  2021/22 dates to follow soon 

 

 

 GOLD AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Sunbear Class - George, Ysanne & Elwood 

Tiger Class - Melina & Penny  

Panda Class - Pippin & Bethany  

Wolf Class - Draven & Kobe 

Turtle Class - Mason & Betty 

Rhino Class - Lexi & Millie  

PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT AWARDS 

At the end of term, we are looking forward to 
holding our first Personal Development Award 
ceremony of the year. We are so proud of the 

children here at Dudley and the values that 
many demonstrate each and every day.  In class 
and in our weekly assemblies, we often remind 
children of our academy expectations and the 
criteria that must be achieved to be awarded a 
PDA badge.  Please see our copy of our criteria 

that has been attached to this week’s  
newsletter.    



Local Board Safeguarding Officer 

Ms Hazel Burgess—h.burgess@brightonacademiestrust.org.uk 


